## Richard Burden MP



## HOUSE OF COMMONS

Westminster Office tel: 020 7219 2318

Mr Greg Murphy
GRO-C
GRO-C
Liverpool
GRO-C

Please quote in correspondence:
Our Ref: 1\vb\vb\mur20-03MURP005

17 March 2004

Dear Mr Murphy

Thank you for your e-mail about the compensation package for haemophiliacs. Please accept my apologies for the long delay in getting back to you about this. As you do not live in my constituency, I'm afraid that Parliamentary protocol dictates that I am unable to take up issues on your behalf. You should therefore address your specific concerns to your own constituency MP, Peter Kilfoyle.

However, I can tell you that a constituent of mine with haemophilia contracted Hepatitis C and I was active on his behalf. In December, I attended a gathering organised by the Haemophilia Society outside 10 Downing Street to commemorate those who have died from the disease and to raise awareness of the issue.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

GRO-C	
RICHARD B	URDEN M
Birmingham 1	Vorthfield

www.richardburden.com

iductated + signed is his absence)

Labour Member of Parliament for Birmingham Northfield email: burdenr@ GRO-C tel: GRO-C